
 

 

                                                    VISTA REPORT 

                                                       April 2020 

 

We had 135 participants that summited VISTA hours for the period of 
March 2019 until February 2020. We only had members from 13 states 
submitted hours. Susan and I have worked tirelessly recording hours 
received from chapters in these 13 states that summited their report.  

I know for a fact that we have many more AVVA members who have 
work numerous hours and should have submitted hours from  the states 
that did not report their service hours where we have AVVA 
membership.  These forms can be filled out and submitted once a month 
or whatever is suitable for the member. Go to AVVA.org and click under 
“forms” to obtain your form. Please don’t let these VISTA hours go un-
reported! 

 

Vista Committee 

   

 


